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Road Closure – Traffic Management 
Dear Local Businesses & Residents,

A full closure of Station Road from Station Road/Broad Street junction down

to Creek Road junction, for 1 night on the Wednesday 30th August from 20:00

hours until 06:00 hours on Thursday 31st August 2023.

The position of the temporary pedestrian crossings will change location on Station Road. Footway

access will be maintained for all businesses, at all times during these works.

Should you require access for deliveries or business operation purposes during these closure times,  

please contact Nicola Foster – Project Communication & Stakeholder Manager -  

Marchproject@octaviusinfrastructure.co.uk 

Please accept our apologises for the inconvenience during these works with the raised noise levels and 

we do endeavour to complete the major works as early as possible. 

Please see below the closure and diversion route:
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Please be respectful to our staff members during the works & thank you to all local resident’s 

and businesses for your patience during these works.
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